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Looking at the information provided by National Highways, my comments on the
proposed scheme are:
 
1.       National Highways has not fully assessed alternative routes that would be less
damaging to the World Heritage Site, e.g. a longer tunnel or a bypass route to the
south
 
2.       National Highways has not updated the scheme construction costs
 
3.       National Highways has failed to update the carbon assessment and costs.
 
Peter Harvey




